
Non-Executive Chair of the Seafish Board and 
Non-Executive Board Members (x3)

Applications will close at 12:00 (midday) on Monday 23 October 2017.                                
Visit https://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/appointment/seafish-industry-organisation-non-executive-chair/ or 

https://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/appointment/seafish-industry-organisation-non-executive-board-members/ to find out how to apply

The Sea Fish Industry Authority (Seafish) works to secure a sustainable and profitable future for the UK seafood industry by promoting and educating consumers, 
protecting the industry’s reputation and enhancing its viability and raising standards throughout the sea food supply chain. The UK fisheries administrations are now 
seeking four individuals to join the Board.

Non-Executive Board Members (x3)
£5,670 p.a. based on 18 days per year

The non-executive member of the Seafish board will provide strategic direction and 
leadership to the organisation, drive performance and hold the Executive to 
account against strategic and corporate plans; ensure propriety, regularity, 
economy, efficiency and effectiveness in the operation of Seafish and provide 
stewardship for the public funds entrusted to the organisation. 

We invite applications from individuals with knowledge and expertise of working in 
either the large scale fisheries sector in Scotland, the small scale fisheries sector or 
the food business service.

Non-Executive Chair
£18,000 p.a. based on 30 days per year

The Non-Executive Chair will lead the Board, set the overall strategic operational 
direction of Seafish, ensuring good governance to allow Seafish to carry out its work 
efficiently, effectively and economically, holding the Executive to account.

The Chair must be independent of the sea fish and seafood industry and have no 
financial or commercial interests that affect them in their role on the Board. 

We invite applications from candidates who can provide strong strategic leadership to a 
complex and dynamic delivery organisation during a period of significant change.

We actively encourage applicants from individuals from a wide range of backgrounds. We operate a Guaranteed Interview Scheme for disabled people. The UK Government and devolved administrations are 
committed to improving the diversity of the boards of their public bodies and welcome applications irrespective of race, ethnic or national origin, sex, marital status, disability, sexual orientation, religion, 
religious beliefs or similar philosophical belief, age, gender re-assignment or community background. All public appointments are based on the principle of merit.

https://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/appointment/seafish-industry-organisation-non-executive-chair/
https://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/appointment/seafish-industry-organisation-non-executive-board-members/
http://www.seafish.org/

